
 
 

 
 

 

LATAM AIRLINES GROUP ANNOUNCES NEW BOARD MEMBER  

 

Santiago, Chile, January 24, 2017– LATAM Airlines Group S.A. (“LATAM”) (NYSE: LFL / IPSA: 

LAN), the leading airline group in Latin America, announces changes to its board of directors. 

 

Today the company’s board of directors decided to appoint Mr. Giles Agutter as director in the 
vacant position left by Mr. Ricardo Caballero following his resignation last June; a position that had 
been unfilled to date. 

Notwithstanding this appointment, and as reported at the time of Mr. Caballero's resignation, the 

Company's Board of Directors must be completely renewed at the next LATAM Regular 
Shareholders' Meeting. 

Mr. Agutter is the owner and Chief Executive Officer of Southern Sky Ltd, an airline consultant 
company specializing in airline strategy, fleet planning, aircraft acquisition and aircraft financing. 
Mr. Agutter has had vast experience in advising airlines, including Qatar Airways, on significant 

Merger and Acquisition projects within the airline industry.  Mr Agutter has a degree in Aerospace 
Engineering from Manchester University and he currently resides in England. 

 

About LATAM Airlines Group S.A. 

LATAM Airlines Group S.A. is the new name given to LAN Airlines S.A. as a result of its association with TAM S.A. LATAM Airlines 

Group S.A. now includes LATAM Airlines Group (before LAN Airlines) and its affiliates in Peru, Argentina, Colombia and Ecuador, 

and LATAM Cargo and its affiliates, as well as TAM S.A. and its subsidiaries TAM Linhas Aereas S.A. (LATAM Airlines Brasil), 

including its business units TAM Transportes Aereos del Mercosur S.A., (LATAM Airlines Paraguay) and Multiplus S.A. This 

association creates one of the largest airline groups in the world in terms of network connections, providing passenger transport 

services to about 140 destinations in 25 countries and cargo services to about 140 destinations in 29 countries, with a fleet of 

335 aircraft. In total, LATAM Airlines Group S.A. has more than 47,000 employees and its shares are traded in Santiago, as well 

as on the New York Stock Exchange, in the form of ADRs. 

LATAM is the brand that has been adopted by the airline members of LATAM Airlines Group, and has started to implement the 

LATAM and LATAM Airlines brand to its customer contact points and aircraft, as part of a gradual roll-out that will last until 

2019. 

Each airline will continue to operate under their current brands and identities. For any inquiry of LAN or TAM, please visit 

www.latam.com. Further information at www.latamairlinesgroup.net 

http://www.latam.com/

